
PROJECT INFORMATION FOR 2018 
DEQUINDRE RD. WIDENING PROJECT 

For more information: 

Call RCOC’s Department of Customer Services at (877) 858-4804 or send us 

an email at dcsmail@rcoc.org or via the RCOC Website, www.rcocweb.org 

PROJECT DETAILS 

 The project involves the reconstruction and widening 

to five lanes of Dequindre Road from Long Lake Road to 

Burningbush Drive. The reconstructed road will include 

two through lanes in each direction as well as a 

continuous center left-turn lane and right-turn lanes at 

major intersections. 

 The project includes concrete curbs and gutters as 

well as new traffic signals and storm sewers. Pedestrian 

crosswalks will be upgraded to Americans with 

Disabilities Act (ADA) standards. The project is intended 

to provide increased traffic capacity, improved safety and 

greater accessibility for pedestrians and other non-

motorized users.  
 

SCHEDULE AND IMPACT ON TRAFFIC 

 The project began in September 2017. The majority 

of the road surface work will be completed between April 

and November 2018.  

 This section of Dequindre will remain open for the 

majority of the project. However, the Dequindre/Square 

Lake intersection was completely closed for a short time. 

Additionally, there were short periods when Square Lake 

was closed at the west or east sides of the intersection in 

2018. The closures have taken place and the road is open 

to traffic as of June 29, 2018. 

 

FUNDING 

 The project is expected to cost approximately $16.5 

million. Eighty percent of the cost is being paid for with 

federal dollars. The remainder is being shared by Road 

Commission for Oakland County (RCOC), the Macomb 

County Department of Roads and the cities of Troy and 

Sterling Heights. 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

 Additional information is available on the Dequindre 

Road page of the RCOC Website (www.rcocweb.org -- 

click on the “Road Projects” icon on the home page and 

then select  Dequindre Road (2017-2018). 


